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Honorable Phylaxis Society Members, 

We are pleased to announce the 52nd Annual Phylaxis Society Convention, scheduled to take place 
in Cincinnati, Ohio from March 5–9, 2025. This promises to be an exceptional event. 

Please be advised that the Afrocentric tour of Cincinnati will be available to the first fifty (50) members 
who register. The deadline for sign-up is February 1. The Afrocentric tour will feature a Special Guest, 
Dr. Anthony T. Browder, a renowned scholar in African history. We are honored to have Dr. Browder 
as our keynote speaker. His notable contributions to the study of African history and culture are sure 
to provide valuable insights and inspiration. Members not participating in the tour can purchase a 
ticket for $25.00. This is a unique opportunity to learn from one of the leading scholars in the field. 

Reasons to Attend: 

- Engage with distinguished historians and cultural leaders in African-American history and       
Freemasonry. 

- Enhance your Masonic knowledge through the interactive workshops we have planned. 

Secure Your Spot! 
We encourage you to register early to secure your attendance and benefit from our discounted rates. 
Please note that hotel accommodations are limited, so we recommend booking your stay at the 
Courtyard by Marriott as soon as possible. 

This convention aims to be more than just an event; it seeks to deepen your connection to our shared 
history and foster relationships with fellow members. We look forward to your participation! 

Register today and be part of this significant experience! 

Warm regards, 

Alex L. Smith 
Alex L. Smith, FPS 
President 

 


